

Newsletter

www.swisscircle.org

Login to Dropbox to copy the photos but DO NOT remove or delete them!

www.dropbox.com/login

NEW ID:

info.swisscirclesl@gmail.com

NEW Password: fondue123

Newsletter 2018 / 03

April 2018

Dear Members,

Our lunch at Le Bijou Restaurant in Negombo on Sunday, 11th March, was a wonderful and very satisfying experience once again. Dolly and her daughter, Ilka, welcomed us warmly and treated us like VIPs! Augustin and his team prepared delicious meals to everybody's delight. It was a great pleasure to see them again and we all enjoyed ourselves very much. Christopher, his nephew, Rico, and his niece, Ramona, brought flowers for Dolly and Ilka and even for our president and vice president; a very kind gesture that was very much appreciated.





UPCOMING EVENT

Our next outing will take us up north again, this time to Christopher's **Rico Shadow Guest House.** We will enjoy a peaceful boat ride in the afternoon and then spend a pleasant evening with a BBQ in their beautiful garden. You have the option of joining us only for the boat ride and the dinner but there are rooms available, and all are welcome to stay overnight. Therefore, please keep the following weekend free and make use of this great opportunity:

Date: Saturday, 26th May & Sunday, 27th May

Venue: Rico Shadow Guest House, Kammala North, Waikkala

Boat ride: LKR 500/- pp (The boat will leave at **4 pm**.)

BBQ dinner: LKR 2000/- pp

Bed & Breakfast: LKR 2000/- pp

Please make your reservation as soon as possible, latest by Sunday, 20th May, with our secretary, Mr. Emil Saladin, email: secretary. swisscirclesl@gmail.com or mobile: 0777 887 659.

Membership Fees 2018

We remind you that the membership fees for this year were increased to LKR 20'000/- for corporate members and to LKR 4'000/- for ordinary members. If you haven't paid them yet, please be kind enough to do so at your earliest convenience.

Please issue your crossed cheque in favour of "Swiss Circle Sri Lanka" or pay directly to our account no 703010005514 at Hatton National Bank.

Any direct payment to our bank account must be supported with a copy of the remittance advice by post or email to the treasurer:

Mrs. Herta Fernando Rockwood Appartments 7/1 Rockwood Place 1 Colombo 07 treasurer.swisscircleSL@gmail.com

With best regards,

Randel van Heerden

Please patronize our corporate members and sponsors:















Swiss Hotel Management Academy



Emil Saladin, Secretary Swiss Circle, 414/6 Carnation Park, Thalawathugoda, Hokandara South Mobile 077 788 7659 Tel. 011 400 6160 Email: secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com

Website: www.swisscircle.org

